
 

2nd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 10 Leadership Academy Competition  

I am pleased to inform you that our Year 10 girls are at the final phase of the above competition.  

The Leadership Academy Presentations session will be held at the National Ice Centre on Tuesday 30th April, 

10am - 11:30am. Our sport leadership group will prepare a short presentation on the work they have done, the 

impact it has had and what they learnt and gained through the process. 

If you give permission for your daughter to take part in the above event, please sign the form below and return it 

to school as soon as possible. Pupils will be travelling during the usual school hours so there are no additional 

considerations required in this regard.  

Mr Ockelford will be driving and supervising the pupils at the event.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Deacon 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Sports Leadership 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form: ______________ 

 

I give my permission for my daughter to take part in the Year 10 Sports Leadership competition on Tuesday 

30th April 2018 at the National Ice Centre. I acknowledge the need for sensible and responsible behaviour on 

their part. I am happy for a Hollygirt member of staff to drive my daughter to and from the event in accordance with 

the school’s insurance policy. 

 

I believe my daughter to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

Please return to Mr Deacon by Thursday 25th April 2019 


